
 
 

All Branch Mail Out #18 
 
Date:   March 7, 2024 

 

To:    NS/NU Branches    

    NS/NU Executive Council      
    NS/NU Zone Commanders      

NS/NU Past Presidents 
NS/NU Command Staff 

     

From:   Comrade Don McCumber 

    President 
NS/NU Command, RCL   

 
Subject: Special Events/Milestones 
 
 
Message:  
 
Comrades:  2024 contains 3 significant Milestone events in our nation’s 
history. 
 
In April, we have the 100th Anniversary of the Royal Canadian Air Force 
and the 75th Anniversary of the signing of the accord forming NATO. 
 
In June, we have the 80th anniversary of the D-Day Landings in Normandy 
France, during WW2. 
 
We encourage you to celebrate and commemorate these historic events at 
your branches and to take the time to honour the service and sacrifices 
made by so many great Canadians. 
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Taking the time to do so will help strengthen our commitment to our 
mission statement and promote remembrance in our communities. 
 
If you are hosting such an event, please let us know (e-mail:  
executivedirector@nsnulegion.ca), so that we can share these events on 
our new Facebook and Instagram pages.  
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
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